
 

 

Parish Clerk / Chairperson 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parish Clerk / Chairperson 
 
 
Re. Tree Warden Invite 

 
 
I am writing to let you know that Rushcliffe Borough Council will be launching a 
Tree Wardens Network for Rushcliffe. 
 
We invite Parish Councils to nominate volunteers to act as Tree Warden(s) (can 
be more than one person) for your Parish. I enclose a flier that explains a bit 
more about Tree Wardens, please note the section about how parish / town 
councils would be expected to support their tree warden(s). 
 
We will hold a meeting to introduce the Tree Wardens Scheme to prospective / 
nominated Tree Wardens at Rushcliffe Country Park on Saturday 13 April 2019 
from 2pm – 5pm. 
 
To nominate a Tree Warden(s), please send me the name and contact details for 
the nominated person(s), with their permission for me to contact them, along with 
the contact details at the parish council for the person supporting the nominated 
Tree Warden. 
 
Please contact me if you need any further information. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Paul 
 
Paul Phillips 
Environmental Sustainability Officer 
(Tue – Thur) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

When telephoning, please ask for : Paul Phillips 

Telephone no :  0115 9148595 

Email: pphillips@rushcliffe.gov.uk 

Our Reference :  Parish Tree Warden Invite 2019 

Your Reference :  

Date :     12 February 2019 

  


